
 

 

 

Dear Braman,  

Sid Wainer and Son was using a commercial pest control company that wasn’t able to maintain our 
facility’s current system. We recently switched from our old provider to Braman Pest Control.  

From the initial set up, our company was truly impressed. The owner himself came down with a whole 

team to set up each location of ours. He was very helpful pointing out areas that could be improved 

upon and teaching us the biology behind rodents/ pests to help us better understand. The service techs 

and account representatives have all been very helpful as well. They were able to spend time to go over 

their portal system and show me how to build reports and answered all the questions we had.  

We have now been using the company for almost 3 months and have no complaints. They service all 5 

of our locations and not 1 has had an issue. From their professionalism to their expertise, I would highly 
recommend this company!  

 

Thank you 

Erin Flynn 

QA Manager 

Sid Wainer and Son 

 

 

 

 


